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From: Christopher Hill [christopher.hill@hotmail.co.uk]
Sent: 11 October 2012 16:48
To: Planning
Subject: 61 Albert Street NW1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Green

Dear Matthias,

Please consider the following tree work:

61 Albert Street:

Rear Garden:

1 x Robinia (6m): Fell to ground level, client want to plant a tree with all year interest and one that will not require pruning every 3 years.

Contact Details: Jane Hassid 07974579753

Best regards,

Christopher Hill
Woodland Tree Surgery Ltd
64 Muswell Road 
Muswell Hill
London
N10 2BE
020 8883 0803
07733442017

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: Planning@camden.gov.uk
To: info@woodlandtrees.co.uk
Subject: Re: Your application reference: 2012/5223/T - 10 Compayne Gardens
Date: Tue, 2 Oct 2012 09:55:24 +0000

Dear Christopher Hill

Please find attached the Acknowledgement Letter for the above application.

Please also note that the Lime tree is covered by TPO H3. Although i have processed your email, you are still required to submit a Tree Work application form. 

Many thanks

Matthias Genet

Planning Technician  |  Fast Track and Validation Team

 Tel.: 0207 974 5961  |  Fax: 020 7974 1680  |   matthias.genet@camden.gov.uk

Development Management  | Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment Directorate  |  London Borough of Camden  |  Town Hall Extension  |  Argyle Street  |  London   |  WC1H 8EQ

Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news
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